
REPORT OF THE BALRANALD SHIRE COUNCIL TOURISM AND ECONOMIC 

DEVELOPMENT COMMITTEE MEETING HELD AT THE BALRANALD SHIRE 

COUNCIL CHAMBERS ON TUESDAY 2nd SEPTEMBER 2014.   

 

PRESENT:  Cr. Ken Barnes (Chair) Ken Spinks, Myrtle Matarazzo, Aaron 

Drenovski (GM) Elizabeth White (Director of Corporate & Community 

Development 

 

APOLOGIES: Linda Nelson. Cr. Leigh Byron, Jo Gorman, Dinitee Haskard, 
Peter Lawler. 

 
 

As there was no quorum, the meeting did not take place. 
 
Informal discussion took place on the proposed Kyalite boat ramp, the frog 
trail requiring some maintenance and painting, Euston cycle-ways, Directional 
signage for Euston dump point. 
 
 

NEXT MEETING – 7th October 2014 
 

Recommendation: for information      

   


